Safe Sport

Safeguarding, Inclusion and Wellbeing
Reporting a Safeguarding Concern 
If you have a concern about a child or an adult you can contact the British Judo Safeguarding Team using the form below or by emailing them via safeguarding@britishjudo.org.uk 
If your concern is in relation to a child, you can contact your local authority child safeguarding team or you can email help@NSPCC.org.uk at any time. It’s free and you don’t have to say who you are. If you think a child is in immediate danger, please call the police on 999 straight away.
If your concern is in relation to an adult, you can contact your local authority adult safeguarding team. If you think the adult is in immediate danger, please call the police on 999 straight away.
Click here to report your Safeguarding concern via our new MyVoice platform
MyVoice can be used by BJA members and other persons who have concerns regarding Safeguarding within BJA clubs and clubs in the three Home-Nations (Welsh Judo Association, Judo Scotland and Northern Ireland Judo Association).
The BJA Safeguarding Team will pass on any concerns to the relevant Home-Nation Safeguarding Teams where necessary.

How to contact us as a team?
BJA Safeguarding Out of Hours (5.00pm-9.00am, and weekends)
The Safeguarding Team are here to support clubs, members, and staff with safeguarding matters.

TELEPHONE: 0121 728 6920 (and select the Safeguarding option)
OPENING HOURS: 
BJA Office
Monday-Friday
9:00am-5:00pm

As a team, we will have a rota re one of mobile phones being on after 5pm and at weekends.

If a child or adult is in immediate danger, please call the police on 999 and forward the report made (inc police force reported to & crime reference number is given to safeguarding@britishjudo.org.uk (a member of the BJA safeguarding team will respond as soon as possible)

